
Dear parents/carers 

Thank you for making great start to year 2’s homework with their 

spellings and reading. Spellings are given out for you to keep at home, 

I do not need them to be brought back into school as we have a test 

each Friday to assess what the children have learned. 

I am writing to let you know that children may be given ‘extra’ work to 

do at home from time to time, if I see that there is some forgotten 

learning or ‘catching up’ learning to be done. Again, this will be given 

out on Wednesdays to be brought back in by Tuesday the following 

week. 

Book bags and new books will be given out on Wednesdays to be 

brought back into school the following Tuesday, they do not have to 

be brought in every day as books will only be changed once a week. 

Many thanks for your help and support as always. 

Mrs Bannan 

 


